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11/13/2000

The Widewaters Group

145 Kingspine Boulevard

Portland, Maine 04102

CBL:  029AA016

Dear Mr. Knox,

After a site visit and walkthrough on Monday, November 13, 2000, the following items of concern were brought to your attention at our meeting in  your office trailer.  

· All guest rooms shall have at least two receptacle outlets readily accessible to any occupants of each guest room pursuant to NEC 1999, ART: 210-60(a) & (b). 

· A reasonable working temperature at or about 45-50 degrees shall be maintained prior to and during  installation of all wiring types, including NMC, MC and single conductors and cables, to prevent damage to the insulation of the cables or conductors, pursuant to NEC 1999, ART: 90-1 & ART: 110-11.

This office shall strictly enforce these code requirements.   If you have any further questions feel free to contact me at 874-8694.  Please see attached documents.

Thank you,

Michael A. Collins

Chief Electrical Inspector

City of Portland

Cc: Central file

       Mike Nugent

       Sam Hoffses
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